
                                      Hawthorne  Parent Information Bulletin 
                                                      September 3, 2020 
 
Good Evening Hawthorne Families, 
 
We are excited about the 1st day of school tomorrow and being able to finally connect with our students and 
families. We know how important strong relationships are to student success.  Over the next week of our 
Strong Start schedule we will be we will be focusing the majority of our time on creating welcoming virtual 
classroom environments, setting norms and routines, sharing experiences, and providing the necessary 
materials so that everyone has what they need for great year of learning. I am looking forward to working with 
students, staff and families as we begin the start of a school year as a strong committed Hawthorne School 
Community.  
 Hawthorne Laptop, iPad and Supply Distribution Dates: 
Technology access has been a priority of Seattle Public Schools. We are working to provide every student that 
needs a device to support access to remote learning an iPad or a laptop. K- 2 students will receive iPads and 
3rd -5th grades students will receive a laptop. We happy to announce that the laptop devices have arrived and 
are ready to be distributed. iPads for K-2 students are also scheduled to arrive by next week. 
 
Hawthorne will be distributing technology devices for student pick up next week on the following dates: 
Tuesday September 8th – Intermediate Grades- 3rd through 5th 
Thursday September 10th – Primary Grades- Kindergarten through 2nd 

 

Our distribution area will be set up at Hawthorne in the staff parking lot on Dakota Street for device pick up.  
Parents will be asked to complete a technology form when  receiving your child’s device. These forms will be 
available to complete onsite. You can also find them online on the SPS remote learning website if you want to 
complete the forms prior to pick up.  
All Hawthorne students will receive school supplies provided by Friends of Hawthorne PTA.(FOH) Students 
who are choosing to use their own computer device for remote learning can still come on their designated day 
and time to pick up school supplies. Please see the schedule below for your grade level date and time. Note 
that the 5:00pm -6:00pm alternate time is set aside for families who are unable to pick up their child’s device 
during their scheduled time frame. 
  
                                           Hawthorne Device Pick Up Grade 

Tuesday, 9/8  
3rd-5th Grades 

   Thursday, 9/10 

           Kindergarten-2nd Grades 

2:00pm-3:00pm  3rd     2:00pm-3:00pm  Kindergarten  
3:00pm-4:00pm  4th     3:00pm-4:00pm  1st   
4:00pm-5:00pm  5th     4:00pm5:00pm  2nd  
5:00pm-6:00pm  Alternate time     5:00pm-6:00pm Alternate time   

  
We are looking forward to supporting your child’s educational journey this school year.  
Please let us know if you have any questions or concerns. You may contact your child’s teacher 
or call the main office at 206.252.7210 
 
Sandra Scott 

Principal 

Hawthorne Elementary 

sjscott@seattleschools.org 

206.252.7215 
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